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(Typewritten) W.0. to E.A.Lafleur)
Baltimore, Dec. 7th, 1901

Dear Lafleur: -

Do come and stop with us at New Years. We shall be in Boston at
Christmas, but I shall be back on Saturday, the 28th. Perhaps if you are
in New York I would join you there. Let me know your plans.

Very interested to hear about your angina cases. Those vaso-motor
forms with cyanosis are very remarkable. Compain's case belongs to an
interesting group, in which these angina-like attacks are associated with
the beginning of an aneurism of the aorta. I have had one or two other
interesting cases.

Sincerely yours,

Wm Osler



